
 

 

 
 
October 22–November 19, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
I am delighted to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending “Spirit of Harmony: an Invitational Exhibition of East 
Asian Artists” in Vancouver.  
 
This exhibition provides visitors with the opportunity to view a selection of paintings 
by visiting artists from China, Japan, Korea and Taiwan. Moreover, cultural 
exchanges like this one offer a forum in which to appreciate the artistic heritage of a 
number of Asian countries while advancing friendship, goodwill and understanding 
between nations.  
 
I would like to commend the organizers for bringing this exhibition to the 
community and welcome all of the artists to Canada. I am certain that everyone in 
attendance will enjoy this display of talent and creative expression. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable experience. 
 
Sincerely,    
 

 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada   


